
 
 

Arkansas Heart Hospital unveils new Food Truck  
Food from the Heart rolls out in time for summer     

 
LITTLE ROCK, Ark. (April 23, 2018) — Arkansas Heart Hospital is proud to announce the 
latest tool in fighting heart disease by making a full-time food truck part of its staff. Food from 
the Heart will begin traveling Arkansas in May. This is the first hospital owned and operated 
food truck in Arkansas and to our knowledge, in the nation.  
 
“Our culinary department is nationally recognized. Providing the option of a food truck to 
businesses, clinics and other venues with healthy, delicious food was the next step” said 
Casey Atwood, Directory of Culinary Services. “The truck will have a limited menu and will 
include ramen.” 
 
Food from the Heart will make its debut on May 2 at The Food Truck Stop at 801 S. Chester 
from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Little Rock. Chef Coby Smith will serve ramen that day.  
 
“Food from the Heart will have multiple popup locations. Allowing us to reach our friends 
outside of the metro in communities where our clinics are located. When disaster strikes it 
will also be utilized to help feed affected areas.” Atwood said.   
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About Arkansas Heart Hospital 

Arkansas Heart Hospital is a nationally recognized and award-winning hospital dedicated to 
the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of cardiovascular disease. Nominated for Best Small 
Hospital and awarded Best Hospital, Best Cardiologists, Best Nutritionist and Best Vein and 
Vascular Treatment; Arkansas Heart offers advanced technology teamed with Arkansas’ 
leading cardiologists and cardiovascular surgeons. The hospital operates 30 clinics 
statewide, seven catheterization labs, three heart-operating suites and a 24-hour Heart 
Emergency Center. Arkansas Heart Hospital is a training center for physicians from all over 
the world. 
 


